
The following are pictures from weeks ending in 11.22.19  and 11.29.19 in regards to the Little Theater Renovations Project.  The framing for 

the new ramp and stairs is nearly complete.  As projected the progress for the work associated with this interior renovation is moving 

quickly as we look towards this space being completed in a very short amount of time.  All of the new framing is complete, wall board 

installed, and the space is being painted.  Up next will be the installation of the new ceiling and lighting, acoustical wall treatments, floor-

ing, casework/millwork, and A/V components.  All of these items will be installed prior to the arrival of the new seating which if all goes 

well will arrive and be installed next week.  Again, this space will be completed and online for the first day of classes for the Winter 2020 

Semester. 
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Photo #1 shows the now finished stage.  The new 

ramp is ready has been framed, finished, and is 

ready for railings.  The walls and open ceiling has 

been painted which will allow for the new A/V 

systems, lighting, and curtains to be installed.  

Photo #2 shows the seating area of the theater 

framed and painted.  Next up the contractors will 

install the ceiling, acoustical wall treatments, 

casework/millwork, floor finishes, etc. in prepara-

tion for the arrival of the new seating.  One can 

also see the new ramp in the foreground which 

means this space is now compliant with all cur-

rent building codes which has not been the case 

for this space prior to this renovation. 
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